FILE

Hunter, Donielle

From: ContactThePUCQO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 9:32 AM
To: Docketing

Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 3/2/2010

Re: Mark Robinson
4253 Canterbury Rd
North Olmsted, OH 44070

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA

Notes: First Energy Illuminating Company has removed the "All Electric" rate - now
my bills are twice as high as in the past. We have a modest size house, but at
the rates I've been billed over the last 2 months, the electric bill is becoming
unaffordable. When I go to the PUCO "Apples to Apples” chart, there are no other
options listed. I can not continue to dish out $500 electric bills - this will
have a severe impact on our ability to pay for our day to day living expenses.

- Something needs to be done to allow all electric customers to continue with the
"all electric rate" from First Energy. PUCO needs 1o step in - or you will force
families into a severe financial crisis.

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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